
 

  

Our school was treated 

to a visit and safety 

presentation from the 

Woodlands Fire 

Department. 

ROCK LAKE  

NOVEMBER NEWS 



 

Classroom news: 

• The kindergarten class are enjoying reading 

books such as Going on a Bear Hunt and 

The Three Little Pigs and acting out the 

stories. They had fun creating maps and 

bear masks for their bear hunt. 

 

• The Early Years class has been working with odd and even 

numbers in math. We wrote Christmas acrostic poems and short 

stories about the nativity story. We have started practicing our lines 

and we are getting very excited for the concert.  

• The Middle Years class have been learning about the provinces 

and territories of Canada. They have just begun a project to build 3D 

maps to represent each province and territory. 

• The high schoolers are busy with a project of creating their 

own countries. They have talked about government, taxes, economy, 

etc. and need to take all of those into consideration with their 

planning. 

 

 

 

From the Guidance Counsellor: 

November’s Guidance lessons continued with the theme of 

friendship.  The Berenstain Bears helped to demonstrate how 

conflicts between friends arise sometimes, and that we need to 

compromise and cooperate to preserve relationships with our 

friends.  We were reminded to speak kindly and to think before 

we say something because words have power and can hurt 

someone deeply.  We completed this lesson with making 

“bookmark buddies.” 

 

  Dates to Remember: 

Christmas Concert- Dec. 17 

Last day- Dec. 20 


